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I come from a poor family, and we struggle as it is to make ends meet.  Yet I have the chance to attain tertiary education.  I attained a high distinction average last semester, while working part time to support myself.  Supporting myself through study is something which is becoming increasingly difficult to do.  I am particularly concerned that the proposed reforms will make it even more difficult for students in my position to attain a higher education and fulfill their potential in future.  For some, education is an opportunity - a path to a rich and fulfilling life.  Higher HECS fees will surely act as a deterrant to those from low socio-economic families who may otherwise excel at tertiary education.  The proposed changes appear inequatable, and certain to put tertiary education beyond reach to capable students in financially difficult circumstances.

My second point is that it is not just students from low socio-economic backgrounds that are set to be disadvantaged by the proposed reforms.  Education yields great benefit to society.  For instance, all of society benefits from research breakthroughs made possible by tertary institutions.  Society at large is generally more productive in correlation with a higher average standard of education.  It seems logical that tertary education, if it cannot be available to the entire population, should be available to those who show the most promise in harnessing their education to commence a rich and fulfilling life, while giving something back to society.  Instead the proposed reforms seem to allow wealthy students to gain an education in place of others who may be better suited to benefit from a university experience.

Universities, by nature, are not intended to make profits.  Not in the short term.  However, if society invests in educating its members, the benefits are innumerable.

Thank you for the oppertunity to voice my concerns.  

Sincerely

Paul Campbell

